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Re: Iliad Water Company, LLC- Second Revised Sheet No. S-1 Cancelling First 
Revised Sheet No. S-1 

Dear Mr. King: 

The purpose of this filing is to modify the list of systems served pursuant to a request 
from Commission Staff. Commission Staff advised the company that it believed the filing to add 
Sunwood Graham and Northwest water systems to the list of systems served was premature. 
Commission Staff stated that it believed that the better way to do it would be to add those 
systems when the company files its general rate increase. 

After reviewing the information provided by Commission Staff, the company agrees. 
This filing conforms the tariff page to Commission Staffs suggestions. The company will file to 
add Sunwood Graham and Northwest water systems at the time it files its general rate increase. 

Stavis I remains on the page since it has always been part of the Iliad service areas. 
However, it had not been listed on the tariff page in the past. 

Mr. Dorland has the authority to issue tariffs on behalf of the company and the 
undersigned has authority to file said sheets on behalf of the company. 

Because this filing does not affect any service and is an administrative correction, it is 
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filed on three days notice. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Scott Sevall (via e-mail) 


